
Updated, February 12, 2024 

COVID:  
 
The conference will follow COVID protocols established by the University of Arizona.  
 
The University of Arizona President Robbins announced in a campus-wide email on 
January 9th the following: People who are at high risk or immunocompromised should 
continue taking appropriate steps for prevention, including wearing masks and getting 
vaccinated. If you are feeling ill, stay home, get tested, rest up and feel better soon.  
 
Masks will continue to be available at the registration table.  
 
We will continue to monitor COVID and update this document with the latest information 
for the El Dia event on March 19, 2024.  
 
For the most up-to-date information on COVID-19 at the University of Arizona, check 
the dedicated COVID-19 website: https://covid19.arizona.edu/  
 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

• Vaccine: https://hr.arizona.edu/content/employee-covid-19-vaccine-requirement  
 
Please consult the University’s COVID-19 website as the main central source of 
all expectations, precautions, and guidelines for campus stakeholders. The Public 
Health Advisory COVID Team and COVID Response Team continue to inform 
these efforts. The Division of Human Resources can help answer questions and 
direct you to resources. 

 
 

The Division of Human Resources can help answer questions and direct you to 
resources.  
 
Updated Sep. 21, 2022 – 2:00 pm  
 

Safety:  
• Planners and Department of Hydrology & Atmospheric Sciences leadership are 

working to ensure the safety of the event. Contact us with any questions/concerns: 
clcastro@arizona.edu, ermasan@arizona.edu, and/or 
has.student.symposium@gmail.com. 


